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UIPM 2018 WORLD COACHES 
CONFERENCE: REGISTER ONLINE NOW

One of the highlights of the year for pentathlon coaches is the annual trip to Manchester (GBR) for 
the UIPM World Coaches Conference.

The 2018 conference will take place for the sixth time in the northern English city on the weekend 
of November 16-18, and participants can register online now.

The conference is a unique event that brings together coaches, practitioners and managers from 
all corners of the modern pentathlon community around the world, enabling them to develop their 
knowledge and share their experiences of the sport.

A wide range of topics will be presented at the Manchester Conference Centre in November, with 
outstanding and inspirational talks to be delivered by British and foreign keynote speakers. 

Participants should register online and transfer their fees preferentially up to August 5. 
Registrations made after that until October 10 will be accepted but there will be no guarantee of 
hotel availability.



Register now at http://www.uipmworld.org/uipm-world-coaches-conference and keep an eye out 
for news updates about the 2018 UIPM World Coaches Conference.

Visit the UIPM educational platform to find a range of resources for athletes, coaches and judges.

https://www.uipmworld.org/uipm-world-coaches-conference
http://education.uipmworld.org/

